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Bobbing WI seems to be going from strength to strength! We have welcomed many new 

members and are still receiving enquiries. This is a very positive place for us to be.  

We have debated resolutions, listened to some very entertaining members who told us 

everything about their lives, been bewitched by an ‘impossible to guess how did she do that’ 

magician, celebrated our birthday with a fish and chip supper and attended several shows at 

the Marlowe Theatre! How have we managed to fit it all in?  

On top of all this happening in Bobbing Village Hall we are also lucky enough to be able to 

take part in some wonderful outings organised by our Federation which have included 

gardens, Witch Hazel walks and many more. Celebrating with other WI’s their birthdays or 

Harvest Suppers enables us to share our enjoyment with like-minded women. To hear 

Jerusalem sung in The Royal Albert Hall gives you a spine chilling exhilaration when we 

attend our annual meeting there.   

It is our members who make our WI what it is and if anyone you know would like to come 

and try us out we would be delighted to see them. We are very famous for our catering!  

 

 

Sue Crawford 

Secretary 
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